
 

Update: Government Complex - KwaMhlanga District 
 

The PSA has been informed of an ongoing strike that has halted service delivery for almost all 

Departments at the Government Complex in the Kwa Mhlanga District. Access and entry to the 

premises of the Complex are limited as a result of the industrial action.  

 

The strike was initiated by another union. Members are thus informed not to participate and if 

intimidated in any manner to report this to the nearest Police Station for an affidavit to be made.  

Members are assured that PSA is dealing with the Office of the Premier in resolving issues affecting 

members at KwaMhlanga Government Complex. 
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